
 

This card helped plant a tree through the non-profit
OneTreePlanted.org. Thank you for supporting our goal of planting

1 million trees.

Sending appreciation one card at a time. 
www.groupgreeting.com



 

You are a hero, all the best 

Mark J
Thank you for being so 
amazing :)) 
Amy J x

Thank you for all your 
hard work.
 
Janet

Thank you for your infectious enthusiasm and wholehearted 
commitment. You will be a great loss when you leave.
Nick W.

Dear  Wendy

Thank you so much for all your hard 
work at PBC. Hudson has been so 
blessed by the lockdown zooms, Bods 
and Tods and crèche.

We will miss you but we know you 
won't be a stranger. 

May God equip you as you embark on 
the next chapter. 

Love Heidi and Hudson xx

Thank you so much for all 
your hard work for the 
PBC and its members in 
the community.  You will be 
missed dearly 

Victor Ahiabah Quarshie

Hi Wendy,
We'll miss lots of things about you. Your 
boundless energy, your creativity and your 
passion for the children.
Thank you for all you've done at PBC.  May 
God richly bless you and your family in this 
new season of your life.

With love

Linda and Denis Davies



 

Dear Wendy,

We thank you for being such a 
Godly Superheo to all the children 
at PBC. We pray for God to deeply 
bless and equip you in your next 
chapter. 

Blessings and love as always 

Bebe & Daniel

You have done an 
amazing job Wendy,thank 
you so much.   May the 
love of Jesus continue to 
flow from you as you 
continue to walk with 
Him and serve Him
Helen Harris

Thank you for all that you have done 
and for the way that you go far 
above and beyond making sure to  
look after everyone!   (There's lots of 
mentions of you being amazing in 
here .. which you are!)

Christianne xx

Hi Wendy,

What an amazing 
work you have 
done for all the 
children at PBC 
who I know will 
miss you terribly.
My God bless you 
in this next venture 
and prepare the 
way for you.
So sorry that I 
cannot say 
goodbye personally  
as I am in Canada 
until July.
God bless always
Jo Rifaat



 

Hi Wendy

Thank you so much for 
all the great work that 
you've done with the kids 
at PBC. God bless and we 
wish you well for the 
future

Ian and Sue

Wendy,
Thank you for your 
love and care for all 
the children and young 
people and for your 
enthusiastic 
encouragement of 
volunteers!
Love, the Collises

Hello Wendy, I've known you for 
Approx 26yrs now and you are reliable 
friendly, warm, and a huge blessing to 
those around you.. May the Lord bless 
you and your family . May he be 
gracious to you and keep you safe. 

Lots of Love
Hugh & Kenny 

xx Dear Wendy xx
You have been such a brilliant Children's & Families 

Leader since taking on the role. 
You are committed, caring, enthusiastic and loving - to 

name just a few of your qualities. 
Time to move to new challenges and, 

perhaps, just a bit of a rest! 
We wish you, David and your lovely boys well. 

THANK YOU

---------------- Heather & Derrick ---------------

Thank You for all you have given to servce 
the children so well.  It's been lovely getting 
to know you and wish you all God's blessing 
for the future.

Lots of love,
Leo



 

Dear Wendy,

Thank you for taking me on board to help with the 
children and youth work, it has been great working with 
you and seeing how effortlessly you have led as the 
leader. The time we took the youth to see the passion of 
Christ, it was nice to get to know you, and you have been 
so hospitable on many occasions. I wish you all the best, 
it’s still a comfort knowing you will be around.

Lots of love Chioma

Dear Wendy
Thank you so much for all the sacrifice and hard 
work you have put into your staff role.  We have 
seen first hand your commitment and your love 
for the children.  Our prayer is that your work will 
bear fruit in the lives of many.  We trust that you'll 
greatly enjoy the coming years - We think you've 
made a Godly choice to look after your amazing 
parents. 
With much love
James, Naomi, Katie and Mikey

Dear Wendy, you will be 
greatly missed.

Do Geprge

Dear Wendy
You have been amazing - your energy, creativity, 
dedication and commitment has been inspiring 
and you will be greatly missed heading up the 
team - you're a very hard act to follow. I have 
been very privileged to have been mistaken for 
you on numerous occasions :-) Thank you for all 
you have done and for the love and passion for 
Jesus you have poured into the children.
Tons of blessings.
Pauline and Steve xxx



 

You have been a 
blessing to me and my 
sons from we started 
attended PBC.  
(Remember their Cubs 
and Scout days.)Thank 
you for being apart of 
our journey.  Wishing 
you every blessings.
Marva

Wendy, you have been more of a support than you 
realise; personally for me during Luke's early years 
and also during Covid. Thank you for your kindness, 
prayers and opportunities you have created to help 
us connect to others within the Church. May God 
continue to strengthen you and bless you and your 
family.

Ruth, Luke and Chloe xx

Dear Wendy
Thank you, thank you, thank you!!

For all the time, passion and prayers you put into the 
children's ministry. It showed from the day you began 
and we are so very grateful for everything you've done to 
sow seeds of truth in our children and support us as their 
parents. 

This farewell is bittersweet as its sad to see you move on 
but equally understandable. We wish you good health, 
joy, wisdom and strength for the next chapter of your 
life, where we know your light will continue shining.

Love from Luc, Zelita, Pierre and Estelle xx



 

Dear Wendy,
Thank you so much for all your hard work 
with the children at PBC. Thank you for 
your boundless enthusiasm, friendly nature 
and steadfast commitment to serving. Leo 
and Quinn will miss seeing you at Super 
Saturdays and Sunday school. Good luck 
with your next endeavours!
Claire, Mark, Leo and Quinn xxxx

Hey Wendy, 
It's been an absoluate pleasure working with you. Your infectious 
smile and joyful spirit is truly inspiring. 
I really appreciate you're prayers over the years and wish you 
nothing but happiness in the future. 

Best Wishes, King Wayne

Dear Wendy,
Thank you so much for all the hard work, creativity and 
enthusiasm you have brought to your role as Children & 
Families Worker. May God richly bless you in this new 
season of your life focusing on your family. 

Lynda Pennington

Dear Wendy,
Thanks so much for your  hard work and love for 
children and families. 
I enjoyed our times in Bods and Tots together. My 
God give you wisdom and the strength you need for 
this new season. 
Stay blessed x

Susie and Seth Sefa

Dear Wendy, 
Thank you so much for all the love and help you have 
provided to my children and myself. You have been so 
devoted to support all of the children and parents, to 
follow God's way. Thank you! 
May you and your family full of blessings from God in 
each day and at every moment.

Chunhua



 

Hi Wendy, Thanks so much for all your effort and boundless enthusiasm in 
leading the children's church activities. It really has been great working 
with you. Thank you for all the effort you put in behind the scenes; planning 
the schedules, sending reminders to the leaders/helpers each week, helping 
to get things setup/cleared up sunday mornings, and so much more; and 
especially during lock down when you put together activity packs for the 
kids to use at home and arranged deliveries.
Wishing you all the best with your future plans. We know you will continue 
to be a massive blessings in what you do next. We pray that God will 
continue to bless and sustain you.

Edward, Emily, Esther and Elizabeth Odoi

Hi Wendy, thank you for your dedication and service to the 
Lord and the Children of PBC. I wish you all the best for 
your future and mayyou continue to be a tool to the Lord.

Joan Harrison

Dear Wendy, we've only known you briefly but in the 
time we've known you, you have made an incredible 
impact. Your passion, dedication, and genuine enthusiasm 
have been a true blessing to witness.
As you embark on the next chapter of your journey, we 
wish you nothing but the best. May you find fulfillment, 
joy, and continued success in all your future endeavors.
Blessings,

The Oggudah Family

May God bless you in your new situation. I 
remember the kids Birthday Card spreadsheet 
that might have taken off perhaps it could be 
revived.

John Earls

Dear Wendy, 
You are always such fun and everytime you are at 
the front of the church i learn so much. Thank you 
for all your work with the church children 
including mine and for a couple of fun camping trips. 
Much love and many Blessings Anna, George, Grace 
and Christopher Cooper



 

Dear Wendy, Thank you for all you have done for 
the church in leading the children's work. Your 
vision. positivity, enthusiasm, encouragement and  
wisdom will have a lasting impact. Best wishes for 
all you do in the future.

Gill Murphy

Dear Wendy, 
a huge 'thank you and well done' for all your 
hard work, and for the love you have poured 
into the children and youth of PBC. You have 
given them the best of foundations to build 
on for their own faith and walk with Jesus.

'Start children off on the way they should go 
and even when they are old they will not 
turn from it.' Prov 22v6
 
God bless you
Steve & Judi x

Hi Wendy 
Sorry to hear you're leaving PBC. You've been such a 
great blessing to us all, adults and children. You're 
excellent in the work that you do with the children 
and it's no  a wonder why so many families with 
young children have joined the church in recent 
years. Your passion to teaching and nurturing the 
children in the way of the Lord has been 
extraordinary . We are going to miss you and pray 
for more blessings for you and your family too.
Enjoy your next adventure and may the Lord 
continue to be your strength and shield. Thank you 
ever so much for all you have done at PBC. 

With much love

Christine Shoruna

Dear WENDY, you will be sorely missed.  
Well done for all you have achieved.
di george



 

To Wendy,

It has been an absolute pleasure to work with you. Thanks 
for all your personal encouragement over the last few 
years which has helped me to keep on keeping on. Thanks 
for all the innovative ways you have brought families 
together and mobilised a wonderful group of volunteers. 
Heidi and I have been able to connect with so many 
families because of your support, especially throughout 
the pandemic. Your enthusiasm and love for the local 
church is a model for everyone. Well done for all the 
parents and kids you have cared for over the years, the 
impact of which, I'm sure, will be evident in the years to 
come. Enjoy spending more time with parents and 
adopting huskies!

Tim Allen

Dear Wendy
You have been such a 
blessing to PBC and 
will be so missed. As 
you move on may 
God richly bless you in 
all you do. I'm glad 
you will still be around 
at PBC, it would not 
be the same without 
you! 
Love

Gill Payne



 

Dear Wendy Thank you so much 
for all you have done for children's 
work over the years especially 
during the lockdowns when your 
dedication to the children, parents 
and helpers was exceptional. We 
are so grateful and will miss your 
guidance, care and creative flair so 
much.  Your prayers for me, have 
always been so timely and 
received with deep appreciation. 
Your generous gifts of flowers and 
hosting BBQs bring such fond 
memories.  Thank you and I/we at 
PBC will really miss you . God bless 
you alway xxx

Eugenia/Ginny

Wendy.  Here's hoping you 
get some chill time.  Bless 
ya.
Pete N Eileen

Dear Wendy
You've been great  in all the work you have done for 
the children - they're sure going to miss you!
Wishing you God's blessings in abundance in 
everything you do in the future and strength and 
wisdom in your caring role for your parents.
love Avis x

Avis



 

Thanks you for all your hard 
work.. God Bless you as you 
move forward. May you know 
His Grace and Peace.

Janet

Dear Wendy, 
You are an amazing woman of God. Your love and care 
for the families and children of the church shines 

through you. The work you have done will be continually 
seen through the children for years. 

I have always loved how you have talked with Jesus in 
such a natural way through prayer. 

May God bless you as you move onto new adventures. 
With so much love 
Paul and Jenny 

Xxx

Dear Wendy

Thank you for your dedicated work
With the children of PBC

Your sincere passion for the role
Was evident for all to see!

You planted seeds of faith in our children
To nurture and to nourish

And with God’s light shining brightly
They will surely grow and flourish!

Now, as you leave the team to dedicate
Your time to honour your parents

The huge void you leave will be palpable
Such was the touch of your presence.

Wendy, may the Lord bless you and keep you
May His face shine on you and glow
May His grace forever surround you

And His peace be within you, wherever you go!

With love now and always, Alison xx



 

Dear Wendy,
Thank you so much for all your hard work in 
supporting and caring for children and families 
at PBC- and also for the brilliant job you did in 
stepping in to cover the youth work during the 
interim time.
We love your passion to see chldren grow up 
knowing the love of Jesus, and we pray your 
ministry will bear much fruit in their lives.
It has been a privilege to work with you at Bods 
and Tods- your leadership and  kind support   of 
your volunteers have helped  make working 
there  a real pleasure.
With love and apppreciation,
 Peter and Michele x

Dear Wendy, 
Thank you for stepping up to this children's 
worker role and doing it in such a remarkable 
way. You have brought God's love and joy to so 
many people over these years and your care 
and infectious energy will always be 
remembered!

Patrick and Olivia have both really come on in 
their knowledge of God and his Word over 
their time with you and I think it's been 
something special for them.

May God bless you in all that you do in the 
future.

James, Gosia. Patrick & Olivia


